
-----Original Message-----
From: Wayne Quint 
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 5:38 PM
To: Alvarez, Manny@POST <Manny.Alvarez@post.ca.gov>
Cc: Bunch, Kirk@POST <Kirk.Bunch@post.ca.gov>
Subject: FW: Emailing: Quint to POST_Public Comment_Study May 10 2022

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of POST. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender. Report SPAM to the Helpdesk. <mailto:%20helpdesk@post.ca.gov>

Mr. Alvarez,

Please advise receipt of the attached letter that was sent via email to you on May 10, 2022.

Respectfully,

Wayne J. Quint, Jr., Executive Director
Professional Peace Officers Association (PPOA)
188 East Arrow Highway
San Dimas, CA 91773
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